PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Town Council of Ragland will hold a public hearing on Monday, January 9, 2023, at 6:00
p.m. at the Ragland Town Hall located at 220 Fredia Street, Ragland, AL 35131. The purpose of

the hearing is to discuss Proposed Town Council Districts 5 Single Member District Plan. The

Town is interested in obtaining citizen input.

Posting Locations: ~ Ragland Town Hall
Ragland Post Office
Ragland Library
Ragland Metro Bank

Posted: December 13, 2022

SRR

Penny Owens, Town Clerk, Town of Ragland




